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Mini-Newsletter  

Thursday, 18th August 2022 (Term 3, Week 4) 

Dear Parents and Caregivers,COME     

PROVISION OF RAPID ANTIGEN TESTS                                                                                                                          

Enclosed in the newsletter pouch today each student has been provided with two Rapid Antigen Tests (RATs). Please refer to the 
letter enclosed for an explantion of when the tests are to be used. 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOS – THURSDAY, 8TH SEPTEMBER 

Our annual school photo day is scheduled on Thursday, 8th September.  Included in the newsletter pouch are the named student 

and family envelopes.  Each student is to return an envelope, even if the payment is enclosed in a sibling’s envelope.   

Students having a family photo are required to be at school by 8.25am, as the family photos are scheduled for 8.30am.  Please 

return all envelopes to the office by Friday, 2nd September. 

CORRECT SUMMER SCHOOL UNIFORM IS TO BE WORN:  SHORT SLEEVE STRIPED POLO, NAVY GABARDINE SHORTS AND NAVY 

SOCKS WITH BLACK SCHOOL SHOES.   NO PE UNIFORM OR SANDSHOES.  

Students may bring pants to school in their bag to change into once their photo has been taken. 

 

BOOK WEEK  

BOOK WEEK   20th – 26th August  

 

Wednesday, 24th August - Book Week Dress up Day and Parade. 

Students are encouraged to dress up as a character from their favourite book or anything that relates to the Book Week theme 

“Dreaming with eyes open….” There are no limits as to how the students interpret this into their costume…..So ‘dream big’ and  

let your imagainations run wild!  

On Wednesday morning after roll call, we will have our annual parade where each class will get a chance to display their costume. 

(This will be held outside on the basketball court area and parents are welcome to come along– weather permittting)  

At lunch time we will gather for a free BBQ sausage sizzle lunch on the oval.  

It’s shaping up to be a fun and action packed week and we look forward to sharing in the excitement with the students. 

 

 

mailto:info@stmm.catholic.edu.au


CATHOLIC SCHOOLS OPEN WEEK 

Next week we celebrate SA Catholic Schools Open Week, celebrating everything that is excellent about our schools. Prospective 

and current families are invited to come and visit our school.  

 

YEAR 4 & 5 CAMP 

Enclosed with today’s newsletter pouch are the Year 4 and 5 camp information and consent forms. 

MELBOURNE CUP VISITS WALLAROO 

Tuesday 9th August, Jordan and Curtis were selected to tour Wallaroo with the infamous Melbourne Cup. Jockeys Glenn Boss (3x 

Melbourne Cup winning jockey), John Letts (2 x times Melbourne Cup winning jockey) and Peter Shepherd (Wallaroo’s own jockey 

who rode in 5 Melbourne Cups) accompanied the Melbourne Cup. 

 


